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HAWES BUILDING 
ALBION, MICHIGAN 

Septemiser 14, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Gary 
R. F. D 2 

Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks for your reception report of WALM on September 5, 1953. 

We have checked your very complete report with our station 
records, and are very pleased to verify it. 

For your information, our regular frequency check period is 

from 1:00 to 1:15 a.m. EST, on the second tuesday of each 
month. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION? WALM 

ó;, A/ ¿Z-vtd 
M. H. Wirth 
General Manager 
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